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February 1, 2021 
 
 
 
 
To All Members, Vendors and Attendees of the STS of NJ Conference 
 
Every year, we look forward to connecting with everyone, providing speakers on various topics, sharing 
ideas and networking.   It is with sadness and heavy hearts that we announce the cancellation of this 
year’s STS of NJ Conference at Golden Nugget (due to take place 24-26 March). 
 
With the current situation, we also feel that a virtual conference wouldn’t be the appropriate way to go 
for our organization.  We are postponing all speakers and vendor show until the Conference of 2022, 
which will start on Wednesday evening March 23 and continue thru till approximately 3 pm on Friday 
March 25, 2022. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone at our 2022 conference and will be holding zoom meetings 
and discussion groups until we can meet again in a group. 
 
Thank you all for your continued membership and participation in our organization.  To all our vendors, 
you are very much appreciated also for all you do for the organization and all our members who use 
your services. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barbara Sargeant 
President, STS of NJ 
 


